
To Members of the Senate Rules Committee:    

 

Please post my comments for the record:   

 

I was hopeful that this would be the year Senator Dembrow's efforts to begin dialing back dirty diesel 

would get a fair hearing in the Senate.  I attended the first hearing on SB 1008 but have not been able to 

return due to family responsibilities.   But I'm strongly in support SB 1008 and hoped it will be restored 

and our legislators will not cave into the corporate lobbyists who have so far stopped this bill from 

moving to a floor vote.    

 

The least you can do is let it come to a vote!   

 

Russ Dondero 

1506 Limpus Lane  

Forest Grove, Oregon 97116 

503-357-3345 

 


